
GENERAL MEETING April 25, 2015  6 p.m. 
 
Joe Conrad  
Dianne Dixon 
Sarah Kerchner 
Donna Rae Smith 
Rob Wilson  
MJ Zafis-Garcia 
 
Plus about 30 additional residents (40 total, including six board members and four of 
their children)—down by about 20 from previous year. 
 
Call to order 6:34 p.m. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Copies of the budget were distributed to attendees. Dianne explained that dues were now 
$35 and that PWCA accepts membership payments through AtoZDirectories and PayPal. 
She also said that the board was working on putting together a survey, asking residents 
for input on PWCA events and other issues pertinent to the community. Motion was 
made to approve budget—unanimously approved. 
 
Membership Report: 
Dianne said we have about 125 members. Motion was made to approve membership 
report—unanimously approved. 
 
New Business/Board Election: 
Motion to approve election of officers on slate—unanimously approved, with new board 
as follows: 
 
President: Joe Conrad 
Vice President: Rob Wilson 
Treasurer: Dianne Dixon 
Secretary: Donna Rae Smith 
Board Members at Large: Liisa Balzar, Laura Degnon (membership chair), Sarah 
Kerchner, Susan Koester, Ken Rotert 
 
Joe mentioned all of the events PWCA currently hosts, explained how we have 
transitioned to AtoZDirectories to manage our membership, thanked everyone for 
attending, and opened up bingo. 
  
Adjourn 6:49 p.m. 
 
Pizza/Bingo then commenced. Event ended at 8 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, MJ Zafis-Garcia 
	
  


